
 

 

UW Retiring Mobile Communication Device (MCD) Policy 
The University of Wyoming recently decided to retire the current MCD Policy at the end of calendar year 

2021.  

Due to ongoing budget challenges, the University made the difficult decision to retire this policy at the end of 

this year. This includes reimbursements for both monthly cell charges and device purchase reimbursement. 

All current MCD allowances will be honored through the end date of the current agreement or December 31, 

2021, whichever is earlier.  Additionally, effective June 30, 2021 no new agreements will be approved. 

The current policy can be found at: http://www.uwyo.edu/administration/_files/docs/payroll-office/mcd-policy-

2016.pdf. 
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